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NATIVE FOREST — LOGGING — PROCESSORS 
25. Hon Dr STEVE THOMAS to the minister representing the Minister for Forestry: 
I refer to the minister’s answer to question without notice 1177 asked on 15 December 21. With respect to each 
sawmill with current Forest Products Commission contracts — 
(1) What is the current contracted annual volume by species and grade for each sawmill? 
(2) What is the volume of timber that the FPC has identified for each sawmill as its 2022 supply volume, as 

stated in the FPC’s supply letters identified in question 1177? 

Hon ALANNAH MacTIERNAN replied: 
What was the number? 
Hon Dr Steve Thomas: It was C004. 
Hon ALANNAH MacTIERNAN: I am sorry, President, I have quite a few of these, except I do not have C004. 
I apologise, member, but I do not appear to have that one. I will wait to see whether someone can locate it. 
Hon Dr Steve Thomas: Do you have C005? 
Hon ALANNAH MacTIERNAN: Yes, I have. 
 


	NATIVE FOREST — LOGGING — PROCESSORS

